Committee of Adjustment

From:

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 10:57 AM
To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: variance for A-26/21 Ontario Street

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

good morning - | am adding my support to the other voices in our neighbourhood for this variance to permit additional
uses and a reduction in the number of off street parking spaces.

| live on Oliver Street just a few doors down from this property and have had many conversations with neighbours and
people walking by about how excited we all are to have this amenity in our neighbourhood.

As an added historical perspective, our immediate neighbourhood has many homes that were originally small shops and
grocery stores, so this project fits right in.

So | wholeheartedly ask that this variance request be granted.
Val Morse

10 Oliver Street
Guelph





